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1 August 2024

Subject: Letter of Invitation for NAME

Dear Sir/ Madam: 

On behalf of the Automotive Edge Computing Consortium (AECC), we write to notify you NAME has been invited to Berlin, Germany on 22-24 April 2024 by the AECC to participate in a meeting of members of the AECC. The AECC is a charitable organization that works with a diverse community around the globe.  

The purpose of this visit is to convene key stakeholders to have focused sessions covering some of the critical areas of AECC including use case development, partnerships and proof of concept development. These meetings are being hosted by the Titanic Chaussee Berlin in Berlin, Germany. 

Their passport information follows: 
Full Name: 
Nationality: 
Passport No: 
Date of Issue: 
Date of Expiry: 

The AECC will ensure NAME will have adequate funds in their possession, as well as confirmed accommodations and return transportation, and they will not become dependent on the Government of Germany in any way during their visit. 

Any assistance you can provide in the facilitation of their visa would be highly appreciated. Please do not hesitate to contact Megan Cannon at +1.781.876.6287 if you have any questions regarding the visa application for NAME.

Kind regards,
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Megan Cannon
Operations Director
Automotive Edge Computing Consortium


Edgewater Place  •  Suite 600  •  Wakefield, MA 01880	
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